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The way we can support people at this time has changed and we are doing as much as we can to adapt how we do this. 
The situation has of course had a significant impact on our events but we hope that this will change later in the year, following guidance from the Scottish Government.  In the meantime, there are plenty of useful resources that might help.
Dyslexia Scotland’s Helpline is running as usual – run by our brilliant volunteers and staff from their homes – you can contact them with any queries by phone or email. 
We’ve created a special YouTube playlist called ‘At home with Dyslexia Scotland’ which contains recorded Parent Masterclasses and information to help with home learning.  More content will be added regularly, including information for adults and teachers.  You can see lots of other great videos and subscribe to Dyslexia Scotland TV on YouTube here.  
There is also a ‘Useful links’ page on Dyslexia Scotland’s website which contains information for parents, teachers and adults during this time.  For teachers this includes links to the online Addressing Dyslexia Toolkit and free online modules.  
Dyslexia Unwrapped is Dyslexia Scotland’s website for 8 – 18 year olds with lots of info and films to keep you occupied.  
Finally, keep an eye on Dyslexia Scotland’s Facebook page for all the latest news and links.  
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